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 Susan Rose Chair 

Highgate CAAC

OBJ2017/1845/P 13/04/2017  11:57:39 Highgate CAAC has considerable concerns about this proposal. More or les the entire site will be 

developed if this proposal and the linked application 2017/1853/P are consented. This will constitute 

over-development in a veyr sensitive part of the Highgate Conservation Area very near the MOL of the 

Heath. it will also urbanise the Close. The design is out of character with its surroundings with a very 

over-dominant feature in the 'tower-like'structure surrounding the front door. Finally the potential for 

the damage to the privacy of adjoining properties by over-looking from the roof terraces at second floor 

leveland the very large windows on the rear elevation is quite unacceptable. Both applications must be 

refused.,

Heathwinds

Merton Lane

N6 6NA

N6 6NA
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